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8th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to say that on Monday 29th January Year 2 will be visiting the 

Shire Hall in Dorchester to learn about the ‘Great Fire of Dorchester’ to 

support our Great Fire of London work. We will be travelling to Dorchester by 

coach, visiting the Shire Hall and also going for a walk to see some of the 

other buildings in the High Street including St Peters Church. We will be 

looking at maps of Dorchester, making a timeline of events and hearing about 

a candlemaker who lived in Dorchester at the time of the fire. We will finish 

the session in the old courtrooms to hear whether the chandler Thomas Baker 

was guilty of starting the fire!  

 

The cost of the trip will be £7.50 per child. We are very grateful to FOPS 

for subsidising the remainder of the cost. 

 

Your child needs to wear school uniform, wear a warm, waterproof coat and 

bring a lunch in a named carrier bag. If you have ordered a hot meal via Local 

Food Links, you will be provided with a packed lunch as an alternative. 

 

If you are able to help on the trip please contact the school office on 

office@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk to let us know. 

 

Please give your consent and make your payment via your schoolcomms account 

by Friday 26th January. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Year 2 Team 
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